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Due to the cost of printing over 1200 copies, June was 

the last paper copy being sent out for Tiger Tales 

Newsletter. We will be transitioning to electronic 

edition beginning July. You will be able to find it on 

the school website under the Newsletter tab. If you 

would still like to receive it in paper form via mail 

please contact Britney Quezada in the District Office  

Phone. 509-784-1800 opt. 3  

Email. bquezada@entiatschools.org  

FOOD BANK DATE & TIMES  
 (2084 Entiat Way)  

 July 15th & 29th (9:00am-11:00am) 

We are in need of clean plastic bags for the Food Bank. 
Please leave them at the back door on the porch of the 
Center. If you have any questions, please call 509-888-                                  

           3999 and leave a clear message with your phone number. 

Entiat Senior Center 
1920 Entiat Way 

Contact (509) 888-0952 

 
 Hot Lunch Mon & Thurs  at 11:30 am 

       $4.00 - Ages 60+ /  $8.00 - Under 60 

        Please call before Friday if attending the Hot Lunch. 

 Casino Day: 2nd Tuesday of the month. Call 509-888-0952 before 
Friday the week before to let them know you are coming and for 
more info.  

 Bingo Night: Thursday nights from 5pm-7pm. Don't need to call 
ahead, just come and have fun. 
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Dear Entiat Families and Community Members, 

 Boy, what a difference a year makes.  Last year at this time, I had just finished a 30-year 
stint as a teacher in Ritzville and was over here as a brand-new superintendent meeting as many 
people as I could and trying to learn names. My head was swimming and I didn’t even really 
know what questions to ask. Regardless, I made it through the first year with the support of so 
many. I was advised to go into this initial year observing and getting acquainted with the district, 
I am looking forward to working collaboratively to continue to improve all facets of Entiat 
Schools  

 It is certainly much quieter around the school now that our students and staff are out on 
summer break.  I’m not sure how I feel about this. On the one hand, I am getting lots done in the 
office without many visitors or disruptions.  However, I find myself missing the hustle and bustle 
of students walking the hall, staff members dropping in to visit and I really miss getting out to 
the classrooms!  

 In last month’s newsletter, I gave shout outs to 4 retirees.  Just before press time, we received another 
announcement. After 12 years here at Entiat, Mary Perry-Hardin is closing out a career to spend more time with her 
family.  We certainly congratulate her and wish her the best in retirement.  Thank you, Mary.  You will be hard to replace. 

     Another new part about this issue of Tiger Tales is that it is fully digital. Our monthly newsletter is available in digital 
form on our website. We will also get links out via email, through Remind, and on Facebook. Furthermore, if you are a 
person that just really needs to have a hard copy, you can request that one be sent to you. To have a copy sent to you, 
call our office or email your request to Britney Quezada bquezada@entiatschools.org. 

  Enjoy the summer with your kids and as always, you can stay up to date and keep up with the great things 
happening in our schools. Please visit our school website at ENTIATSCHOOLS.ORG often. You will not only find our 
calendar and athletic schedules there, stay more informed on what’s happening at Entiat, but you will see the many 
things that make Entiat Schools great.  Also, like/share our Facebook page ‘Entiat Schools.’  As always, I thank you for 
trusting your child to Entiat Schools and thank you for being part of our great “Tiger Team.” Have a great summer. 

Greg Whitmore 
Superintendent 
“It’s Great to be a Tiger!” 
 
The mission of the Entiat School District to provide all students with the necessary knowledge, skills and attitudes to be 
productive and responsible citizens.  

 
Dear Tiger Community, 
I hope this message finds you enjoying time doing some of your favorite summer activities!  Our students and staff 
certainly worked hard this year and deserve much needed downtime before we see them all back here the end of 
August!  The first day of school is Tuesday, August 29th, so be sure to join our staff for the Back to School BBQ and meet 
your student’s teachers on August 28th from 4:30 – 6:00pm.  We look forward to seeing you all there.      
Just a few items to note: 
Staff Retirements 
Entiat is saying goodbye to some very special people this summer.  These staff members will be greatly missed by us all 
but we know they will continue to impact the lives of their community and the students they’ve served for years to 
come.  We wish them all the best in retirement.  You will be missed! 

Paula Gifford – Kitchen - 32 years of service 
Dawn Gangle – Kindergarten Teacher – 31 years of service 
Linda Russell – Pre-K Teacher - 30 years of service 
Deanna Hoefner – Kitchen – 16 years of service 
Mary Perry-Hardin – Music Teacher – 12 years of service in Entiat, 30 years in education 

Be sure to check out the August newsletter where we will introduce our newest staff members to our community.  
Summer Office Hours 
The school office will be closed starting Friday, June 30th through Monday, August 14th.   
We will reopen during Summer School, July 24th to August 10th, from 7:30 am to 12:45 pm.  If you have questions, please 
call and leave our office a message at (509) 784-1800 #2.  We will check messages when we return.  Any urgent needs, 
please feel free to email me at thusted@entiatschools.org. 
Class Placements 23-24 (Grades K – 5) 
Students registered for Fall 2023 in grades K through 5th, received a class placement letter with their report cards.  If your 
student was registered and you did not receive a letter, please call our office at (509) 784-1800 #2, and we’d be happy to 
assist you.  
Please enjoy the remain weeks of Summer!  They will fly by faster than we can count.  Stay safe and we will see you soon! 
Warm Regards, 
Tracie Husted 
Principal 

https://entiattigers.com/2022/08/19/master-schedule-sport-schedules/
mailto:thusted@entiatschools.org
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Kinder/ Rice 

Arlett Medrano Guzman 
Snayder Hernandez 

Bridget Paz Oros 
Edwin Medina 
Leighara Anthis 

 

Kinder/ Gangle 

Kaleb Goodrich 
Thomas Olmos 
Edwin Capacho 

 

1
st

 Grade/ Rider 

Ava Mulvaney 
Emma Arnold 
Matteo Diaz 

 

1
st

 Grade/ Mitchell 

Addilyn Valle 
Sebastian Farfan Lua 

 

2
nd

 Grade/ James 

Abigail Quezada 
Amy Pedroza 

Ila Garcia Olmos 

2
nd

 Grade/ Johnson 

Neve Thornton 
Kimberly Mendoza 

 

3
rd

 Grade/ Kirkpatrick 

Leah Alvarez 
Karina Martinez 

Deion Paz 
Johnathan Bloomberg 

 
4

th
 Grade/ Deatherage 

Athena Cox 
Diego Sanchez 

 

4/5 Grade/ Edwards 

Alex Laurel Espinoza 
Sherlyn Paz Oros 

 

5
th

 Grade/ Tewell 

Olive Schenk 
Summer Smith 

Pride winners for Excellence  
 

Excellence: The quality of being outstanding. Students from the elementary school who exhibit excellence 
were honored with certificates at the PRIDE Assembly on June 6th.   
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HIGHEST  HONORS—4.0 

Juniors: Jordan Long 

Sophomores: Haley Chisam, Necia Sax & Kaia Tucker 

7th Grade: Emma Swenson 
 

HIGH HONORS 3.5-3.999 

Seniors: Eribaldo Ayala, Josiah Jones & Kaelie Wheeler 

Juniors: Pedro Arias, Shannon Bell, Karsun Cole, Lucas Martyn, & Andrea Mitchell 

Sophomores: Abrahim Ayala & Braedyn Brumback 

Freshman: Lillyanna Guerrero & Cayden Johnson 

8th Grade: Jermayne Barnett, Wyatt Chisam, Alejandro Paz-Olmos, Stayce Pedroza, & Alia Goodrich 

7th Grade: Michelle Gomez & Lexi Quezada 

6th Grade: Iriz Olmos 
 

HONORS 3.0-3.499 

Seniors: Aaron Ayala, Ignacio Ayala-Ramirez, Perla Vanessa Pacheco-Ayala, Yesenia Padilla, & Ashely 
Ramirez 

Juniors:  

Sophomores:  

Freshman:  Isaiah Brumback, Monica Gomez-Araujo, Coby Powers, & Alan Swenson 

8th Grade: Ethan Fogelstrom, Brayan Munoz-Pedroza, Ashley Ostrow, Levi Renslow, Estefany Roman-
Lagunas, Alyce Valadez-Robinson 

7th Grade: Brodie Babst, Kayden Hull, Yacxiri Medina, Lilian Peterson, William Pierce, Kathryn Poyn-
er, & Logan Schenk 

Brodie Babst, Kayden Hull, Yacxiri Medina, Lilian Peterson, William Pierce, Kathryn Poyner, & Logan 
Schenk 

6th Grade: Heaven Eardley, Ella Garibay, Kendra Martinez, & Aspyn Simonson 
 

*Students Listed Alphabetically  

*Students must attend Entiat High School at least 3 periods to be listed on the Honor Roll 
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Pre-Kinder: 

Pre-K list will be sent with  the students     
Welcome Packet. 

Kindergarten: 

2 - Pocket Folders (labeled) 

2 - boxes of snacks 

Boys 1 box gallon sized Ziplock bags  

Girls 1 box pint sized Ziplock bags 

2 pk baby wipes 

2– Kleenex Boxes 

1– plain T-Shirt for painting 

1st Grade: 

1 - Pocket Folder (labeled) 

Boys 1 box gallon size plastic bags 

Girls 1 box pint size plastic bags 

2 boxes of Individually wrapped snacks, 18+ 
servings  

Labeled reusable water bottle 

 

 

 

 

 

 

2nd Grade:  

1– Pocket folders  

1 - 1.5 inch white 3 ring binder (w/
presentation pocket on the outside) 

1- highlighter 

1– large  prepackaged snack items to share 
(ex. Graham crackers, Animal crackers, 
Cheese Sticks) 

1-reusable water bottle 

 

3rd Grade:  

1 - one and a half inch white 3 ring binder 

2 - 3-hole punched pocket folders 

1 - blue pen 

2 - wide rule composition notebooks 

2 - yellow highlighters 

2 - sets of notebook dividers 

1 Kleenex box 

1 box gallon zip locks 

deodorant 

Reusable water bottle  

 

 

 

 

4th Grade: 

2 -  Yellow highlighter  

1 -  1 Set of skinny markers 

2– Kleenex Boxes  

Deodorant 

Reusable Water Bottle 

 

5th Grade: 

1 - 2 inch 3 ring binder with clear front pocket 

1 -  Set of divider tabs 

2 - College composition books  

2 - highlighters (light color) 

1 - Kleenex boxes 

DEODERANT 

REUSABLE WATER BOTTLE 

 

All pre-K through 5th grade students need a backpack large enough to carry 
folders and paperwork. No wheels please. 

All supplies other than folders are shared by the class. Please do not label with 
individual names. 

DO NOT SEND pencil toppers shaped erasers, stencils, glitter glue, or other 
similar items. 

NOTE for parents of elementary students! The school district has coordinated with the classroom teachers in grades 

preK-5 to reduce the amount of school supplies that parents are asked to provide in the fall. Instead, the district will 

purchase these supplies in bulk and help you keep a few more dollars in your pocket! 

4th & 5th Grade Band: 1” binder (any color), 10 clear sleeves, pencil pouch to fit inside binder, 2 pencil, 1 high lighter. (reeds/oil/
grease as needed for instrument) Dress for Performances: Girl black skirt/pants and white top. Boys: Black slacks, white button-up shirt 
& tie. 

P.E.: K-5: water bottle & tennis shoes that tie. 

P.E.: 6th-12th grade: Black gym shorts or sweats, grey or orange shirt, socks and tennis shoes. 

6th, 7th, & 8th: Pencils, pens (black or blue), erasers, 3-ring binder, notebooks paper, highlighter, dividers, pencil pouch, colored pen-
cils, glue stick, 6 spiral notebooks, Scientific calculator (TI-34 Multi-View (recommended) or graphing calculator (TI-84 will be used in 
high school). 

Art: Smock (old shirt is fine). 

Band: Pencil pouch to fit inside binder, 2 pencil, 1 high lighter. (reeds/oil/grease as needed for instrument). Dress for Performance: 
Girls: black skirt/pants and white top. Boys: Black slacks, white button-up shirt & tie. 3” inch binder, solid black marching shoes. 

 

High School: Pencils, pens (blue or black), erasers, 3-ring binder, notebook paper, dividers, colored pencils, scissors, glue stick. 

Band: Pencil pouch to fit inside binder, 2 pencil, 1 high lighter. (reeds/oil/grease as needed for instrument). Dress for Performance: 
Girls: black skirt/pants and white top. Boys: Black slacks, white button-up shirt & tie. 3” inch binder, solid black marching shoes. 

Art: Smock (old shirt is fine). 

History: 1.5” or 2” binder to be left in the classroom. 

Math: graphing calculator (TI 83 or TI 84), 2.5” to 3” binder, 500 sheets of 3-hole punched graph paper (4 squares per inch), 2 red 
pens. Compass, protractor, subject dividers, 4 colored pencils (optional). 

Science: Spiral bound notebook or composition notebook, 1.5” 3-ring binder, ruler. 

Spanish: 5 packages of lined paper, small box of #2 pencils, Crayola markers, a highlighter and red pen. 
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Entiat School District  

Summer Meals Info! 
 
Entiat Schools will be offering Summer Meals for 3 weeks this 
summer info below: 
DATES: July 24, 2023 - August 10, 2023 Monday - Thursday   
MEALS SERVED: Breakfast at 8:00am Lunch at  11:45pm 
LOCATION: Entiat School Cafeteria at 2650 Entiat Way in Entiat  
* Meals are available at no charge to any child 18 years and 
younger. The child does not have to be enrolled in the school or 
attending summer school. For further questions please call the 
District Office at 509-784-1800 option 3. 
* In accordance with the law, the Entiat School District does not discriminate based 
on race, color, national origin, sex, disability, age, or reprise or retaliation for prior 
civil rights activity in any program or activity conducted or funded by USDA. If you 
would like to file a complaint of discrimination, contact the school district for 
procedures.  

Distrito Escolar De Entiat  

Información De Comidas De Verano! 
 
La Escuela de Entiat ofrecerá Comidas de Verano durante 3 semanas 
este verano– información abajo: 
FECHAS: 24 de julio, 2023 - 10 de agosto, 2023    Lunes - Jueves 
COMIDAS SERVIDOS: Desayuna a las 8:00am    Lonche a las 11:45pm 
LUGAR: Comedor de la escuela de Entiat 2650 Entiat Way en Entiat 
* Las comidas están disponibles sin costo a cualquier niño/a de 18 
años de edad o menos– el niño/a no tiene que estar registrado en la 
escuela o asistiendo a la escuela de Verano. Si tiene más preguntas, 
llame a la oficina del distrito al 509-784-1800 opción 3 
* De acuerdo con la ley, el Distrito Escolar de Entiat no discrimina sobre la base de 
raza, color, origen nacional, sexo, discapacidad, edad o venganza anterior de actividad 
de derechos civiles en cualquier programa o actividad conducida o financiada por 
USDA. Si desea presentar una queja por discriminación, comuníquese con la oficina 
del distrito para procedimientos. 

El sito web de Final Forms estará listo el 1 de julio para que los 
padres lo actualicen y lo firmen de nuevo. Todos los formularios 
atléticas y académicas estarán disponibles. Los padres o 
estudiantes que necesitan traducir los formularios, hay una 
opción para hacerlo en la parte de abajo a la derecha del sitio 
web de Final Forms.  
ATLETAS: DEBES tener todos tus formularios atléticos firmadas 
antes de la primera práctica. Si tienes un nuevo examen físico, 
tienes la opción de subirlo a Final Forms si no puedes entregarlo 
en la oficina. El código de actividades se ha actualizado, así que 
asegúrese de leer ese documento. 
TODOS LOS ESTUDIANTES: Hay algunos nuevos formularios 
académicas este año y nuestro Código de Actividades ha sido 
actualizado, así que asegúrese de leerlas.  
PARA ESTUDIANTES EN GRADOS 6-12: todos los formularios 
deben estar firmados por el padre y el estudiante antes de recibir 
un Chromebook.  
PARA ESTUDIANTES EN GRADOS 1-5: es importante que todos 
los formularios estén firmados para tener a su estudiante listo 
para usar dispositivos de distrito y listo para excursiones de 
campo. 
Si tiene alguna pregunta, envíe un correo electrónico a Heather 
Long a hlong@entiatschools.org    

Final Forms will be ready July 1st for parents to update and re-
sign.  All athletic and academic forms will be available.  Parents or 
students who need the forms translated, there is an option to do 
so on the bottom right of all screens. 
 
ATHLETES:  You MUST have all your athletic forms signed before 
the first practice.  If you have a new physical, you have the option 
to upload to Final Forms if you are not able to turn it in to the 
office.  The Activities Code has been updated so be sure to read 
that document. 
 
ALL STUDENTS:  There are a few new academic forms this year 
and our Activities Code has been updated so be sure to read 
through those.  FOR STUDENTS IN 6-12 GRADES; all forms must be 
signed by the parent and the student before a Chromebook is 
checked out.   
FOR STUDENTS IN 1-5: it is important that all forms are signed to 
have your student ready to use district devices and ready for field 
trips. 
 
If you have any questions, please email Heather Long @ 
hlong@entiatschools.org. 

mailto:hlong@entiatschools.org
mailto:hlong@entiatschools.org
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If a student in your family experiences a crisis 
while away from school, the new Youth Mobile 
Crisis Intervention Program by Catholic 
Charities will provide a free, rapid response 
(within 1 hour) service, as well as ongoing 
aftercare support up to 8 weeks.  

  

To request help, call 509-662-7105.  

Pandemic -EBT Information 
PANDEMIC EBT BENEFITS ARE COMING BACK THIS SUMMER 2023!    

Washington State's Department of Social and Health Services will be mailing each family more information in the coming 
weeks.  

UPDATES  FROM THE STATE CAN BE FOUND AT THE FOLLOWING LINK:  Washington State DSHS  

Sign up for your P-EBT text updates at:  https://www.textpebt.dshs.wa.gov/ 

Pandemic EBT (P-EBT) provides funds to purchase food for children.  These benefits will be on an Electronic Benefits 
Transfer (EBT) card which is used like a debit card to buy groceries.   

BENEFITS WILL BE ISSUED FOR ALL ENROLLED ENTIAT STUDENTS!  

* Because we are operating a Community Eligibility Program (CEP) this school year ALL enrolled students qualify for the 
P-EBT benefits.   This includes graduating seniors and fully enrolled preschool students.  (Homeschooled students are not 

eligible. 

*SUMMER P-EBT benefits will be added to your current P-EBT card.   IF your student is a first time P-EBT benefit 
recipient, cards will be mailed to the mailing address on file with Entiat School District.        

         *  EBT cards are issued one per qualifying student: Each student will receive a P-EBT card in their name.  

         *  P-EBT benefit amount is $120  for each Entiat student enrolled at the end of the school year.  

Families who don't want to use the benefits can destroy their P-EBT:  Benefits are not meant to be donated or shared.   

*Have you misplaced your previously issued P-EBT card?  Contact the P-EBT CALL CENTER to request a new one be 
sent.  

HOTLINE 

P-EBT CALL CENTER NOW OPEN to help with any questions or EBT card issues: 

1-833-518-0282 

  Monday - Friday 8am-5pm  

https://www.dshs.wa.gov/sites/default/files/ESA/csd/P-EBTCommunicationsCross-AgencyDeskAid.pd 

  

The Entiat Yearbook staff would like to give a HUGE THANK YOU 
to the following businesses for sponsoring an ad in our 2023 
Elementary Yearbook: 

• Northwest Plumbing Contractors, Inc. 

• Holaday’s Custom Muffler & Fabrication 

• Tullla’s Sweet Retreat, LLC 

• Pub 97A Food & Spirits 

With their support, every student in elementary was able to 
receive their own copy. 

If you would like to support next year’s High School/Middle 
School Yearbook or the Elementary yearbook by purchasing an 
ad, please contact : 

Wendi Crutcher at wcrutcher@entiatschools.org 

https://www.dshs.wa.gov/esa/community-services-offices/pandemic-ebt-p-ebt#:~:text=July%2013%2C%202022%3A,deposited%20in%20late%20July%202022.
https://www.textpebt.dshs.wa.gov/
https://www.dshs.wa.gov/sites/default/files/ESA/csd/P-EBTCommunicationsCross-AgencyDeskAid.pdf
mailto:wcrutcher@entiatschools.org
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Providing students with the necessary 

knowledge, skills, and attitudes to be 

productive and responsible citizens. 

July  

Note:  Athletic events are revised often. Please see our Athletics website at 

www.entiatschools.org for the most current information, about games, locations, 

and times. 

ENTIAT SCHOOL DISTRICT  

ACTIVITIES  
Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday  Saturday 

      1. 

2. 3. 4. 

 

5. 

 

6. 

 

7. 8. 

 

9. 10. 

 

11. 

 

12. 

 

13. 

 

14. 15. 

 

16. 17. 18. 19. 

 

20. 21. 22. 

 

23. 24. 

Summer School  

Start. 

 

25. 26.  

7:00 pm: School 
Board Meeting 

27. 28. 29. 

30. 31. 

Summer School 

Cont.  

 


